Policy for Uniform Infractions
Students are expected to dress according to the Uniform Policy outlined in the student handbook.

Understanding that it is often difficult to have all the items of the uniform ready by the start of
the year, there will be a grace period of one month to allow students time to acquire all the
articles of the uniform. This period will end on Friday, September 15". During this period it is
expected that students show good faith by dressing as close to the uniform as they are able.

Failure to abide by the uniform policy will results in the following immediate consequences:

e If students can correct their attire immediately, a faculty member or administrator will
write them up for a uniform infraction.

e [fa student cannot correct their attire immediately, the student will be sent to the front
desk where they will be able to borrow the articles of clothing necessary to be in uniform,
or they will be sent home if this is not possible.

o Students who are sent home will be marked as Absent Unexcused and will be
assigned detention.

Repeat infractions will result in detentions and may lead to escalating consequences if the
behavior is not promptly corrected.

Students who are repeatedly required to borrow items from the school will no longer be allowed
to borrow items after the third instance. After the third instance they will be sent home if they are
not in uniform.

Items borrowed from the school must be returned the following day, or according to the
stipulations made by the school, otherwise families will be charged for the articles of clothing
that have not been returned.



